
 

 
 

A look back at 2022 and a fresh start into 2023 
 

 

 
The entire SEGALEN+ASSOCIÉS team whishes you a very successful 2023. We are happy to share 
our greatest achievements of the past year and our ambitions for the months to come. 
 
 

 
 

2023... Our best resolutions  
 
The coming year invites us to maintain the course of excellence, while setting ourselves new 
ambitions: 

● create inspiring connections between companies and talents internationally by being the 
trusted partner for our clients and candidates 

● rigorously promote gender parity in companies, with the aim of achieving equity 
● accompany our clients in the major transformations they face (digitalisation, CSR, impact 

and inclusion...) 
● affirm our expertise in leadership services for executives and boards of directors 

(assessment, audits, mappings, compensation studies, etc.) 
 

 
 
 

 
 
  



 
 
Last year 
March 2022: A new graphic design to highlight our new partners  
The year 2022 marked a new milestone in the history of SEGALEN+ASSOCIÉS, which celebrated its 10th 
anniversary and the expansion of the partnership growing from 3 to 6 Partners. We adopted a new visual 
identity and a new website, to better illustrate the values of knowledge transmission and teamwork - the DNA 
of our firm - and our strong commitment to excellence, creativity, rigor, and loyalty.  
 

Discover our new website 

 

 

May 2022: The new faces of the Executive Committees: focus on governance 
Our assignments with senior executives gave us the opportunity to closely observe and analyse the profound 
changes that are shaking up corporate governance. CEOs, CHROs, CFOs, we have placed these key managers 
under the microscope, conducting a study to decrypt the new faces of the Executive Committees. This work 
was presented to the press in May and received a positive echo in the French media (Les Echos, Le Figaro, 
L'Agefi, L'Usine Nouvelle, Le Monde, Challenges, etc.) 
 

Read our study in the media  

 

Discover our infographics on LinkedIn 

 
 
November 2022: The excellence of our firm is once again rewarded with 5 stars by the Palmarès Les Echos 
and Statista  
The work achieved throughout the year for our clients and candidates has once again been rewarded. We are 
proud to be ranked among the best recruitment firms in France and in Europe for another consecutive year, 
according to the latest ranking by Les Echos Leadership & Management and Statista 5 stars.  
 

Discover the ranking 

 
 
We would like to thank you all for the trust you have placed in SEGALEN+ASSOCIÉS, and commit to helping 
you reach your professional goals in 2023. 

Diane Segalen, Emmanuel Dufour, Cécile Vignial, Djamal Moussaoui, Jeanne Segalen, Emma Galatry, David 
Wall, Vincent Carré, Laura Perdrix, Chiara Valenti, Pascale Beyaert, Mariia Bykovska, Anna Populus et Dounia 
Akesbi. 

French version 

https://www.segalen-associes.com/
https://www.segalen-associes.com/actualites/page/2/
https://www.linkedin.com/feed/update/urn:li:activity:6952249589441732608
https://www.lesechos.fr/idees-debats/leadership-management/classement-2023-ces-250-cabinets-de-recrutement-sont-les-meilleurs-1880899
https://www.segalen-associes.com/?p=7289

